
Dear Three Rivers Charter School Families,  

 

As part of the Oregon Health Authority’s Healthy and Safe Schools Plan, Oregon schools are required to 

test the quality of drinking water every five years to ensure safety for staff and students. To ensure the 

safety of drinking water, a total of 18 water sources were tested at Three Rivers Charter School on 

January 17, 2020. Results were received on January 30, 2020, indicating all 18 test locations are below 

the permissible exposure limits for lead and copper. The actionable level for lead is 15 parts per billion, 

and the actionable level for copper is 1,300 parts per billion. For more information, or to view the full list 

of results, please visit the district website. 


